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Need a road accessible facility similar to Childs Glacier Campground on the East side of Sheridan Lake at the

end of Goat Camp road in front of Sherman and Sheridan Glaciers.

 

Need more motorized guided commercial opportunities West and East of the Copper River.  Including tours,

fishing, bird hunting and other game hunting.  There is almost no opportunity for small scale or low budget entry

into the visitor industry.  As it stands now no guiding is allowed West of the Copper River and an extremely

limited (1 or 2 depending on who you talk to) number of guided fishing operations allowed on the East side of the

Copper River.  This has resulted in over crowding of the road accessible streams.  Local businesses drop off

dozens and dozens of visitors and the road accessible streams defeating the stated purpose of not allowing

guiding on those streams, that of preserving them for local use.  The streams East of the Copper River have fish

populations that dwarf the road accessible streams that are the primary target of visiting fishermen.

 

Waterfowl hunting is primarily done along the road or within short distances of the few cabin leases on the delta.

There is no reason that guided bird hunt should not be allowed on the delta.

 


